We'll Let This!

supporting children with cancer and their families with transportation costs and other challenges.



A message from our President

The end of 2018 brings a close to our first full year at We'll Get This! and what a fruitful and fulfilling year it has been! Your incredible kindness and generosity has allowed Tobin's vision to flourish, and has created a corner where families know they can count on us for help with their travel needs with respect to their child's cancer treatment.

We are thrilled to have had the honor to donate nearly triple what we were able to give last year, and have spread our gifts between MD Anderson Cancer Center, and Texas Children's Hospitals three campuses in the Texas Medical Center. We are looking forward to extending our services to Children's Memorial Herman Hospital, The Children's Hospital of San Antonio, and Cook Children's in the near future. We've even been able to provide airfare for children when all local treatment alternatives had been exhausted.

Please contact me, Darcy Creswell at <u>darcy@wellgetthis.org</u> or 713-817-3035 if you wish any additional information, or if you hear of a family in need.

We could never thank you enough for your constant support! Please join us Saturday, April 6 2019 for our third annual fundraiser at Hanh Gallery 2617 Bissonnet #103, and follow us on Facebook and Instagram.

Board of Directors

Darcy Creswell, President Jill Pearsall, Vice President Hanh Tran, Executive Board Member Amy Beall, Staff

Location / Contact

We'll Get This! 3028 High Plains Drive Katy Texas 77449 713-817-3035



2018 Benefit Statement

Total Income (including donations and sales)

\$191,610.14

Expenses

\$35,499.99

(All expenses related to inventory purchases and fundraiser costs)

Support to Families

\$118,603.75

Not Yet Distributed

\$65,343.39

Number of Families benefitting from WGT

600

Tax ID #814792763

We'll Let This!

supporting children with cancer and their families with

transportation costs and other challenges.



2018 Events



We hosted our annual fundraiser in April at Goodnight Charlie's with vendors, activities, live music and a silent auction.



7th Annual Philo Wilkie Crawfish Boil and Car Show hosted a silent auction benefitting We'll Get This! Attendees enjoyed some crawfish and helped support our great organization.



So proud to support Helaina's fight against neuroblastoma throughout 2018.



Four young cancer survivors joined us in our first Art Car Parade in the We'll Get This! Brainaru art car!



Our 2018 holiday ornaments "sold-out!" at the annual **Christmas Tree Signing at** Hanh Gallery In December.